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Dear Colleague, 

EH/827/DA - UKL13829 – DN Interruption Reform 

Following delays experienced in testing of the DN Interruption Reform (Phase 2) the implementation 
date of the UKLink changes has been changed from 17th May 2008 to the following weekend.  This 
approach was taken as functionality included within this change will not be visible to System Users 
until 2nd June, so Users shall be unaffected by this change of date.

The changes to be applied to the IAD system required will continue as planned on 17th May as the 
outage has been discussed and planned with the industry.

The date change was discussed at the UKLink Committee yesterday, where the revised date was 
agreed, but in doing so the Committee asked that this change be communicated to the industry via 
the UKLink distribution lists.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Regards 

David Addison 
Project Manager 
Business Projects 
xoserve 

david.addison@xoserve.com 
0121 623 2741 


